
Dear Members of the senate Government and Reform committee  

My name is Christine Brown I am a person with a disability to express my opinion 

on the Mask Mandate. 

I feel like the Mask Mandate is good for our safety during this Pandemic. There 

are concerns that people with disabilities and others with medical problems, like 

Asthma, COPD, Autism, other sensory issues, and other medical concerns should 

be exempt from the mask mandate. 

One of my ideas is having a state licensed card that shows the pre-existing 

condition and the Governors name with the Director of Health’s signature. It 

would be an official card that would be required, so fake cards cannot be made. 

Individuals would send in proper medical records as evidence for the card to be 

provided to them. 

We want to make sure there is no discrimination on the Americans with 

disabilities Act, because I do not want to see the state be sued for not following 

the ADA’s guidelines.  

If anyone wants to talk to me, you can e-mail me at 

Christi6288@columbus.rr.com 
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